
ED GAINEY 
MAYOR 

President and Members 
City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 

August 17 , 2022 

Dear President and Members of City Council: 

RE: 1000 Liberty Avenue 
ENCROACHMENT 

DOMI-EN-2021-05322 

KIMBERLY LUCAS 

DIRECTOR 

We have a request for an encroachment permit that will amend Resolution 307, approved May 12, 
2015, at 1000 Liberty Avenue, in the 2"' Ward, 6th Council District, as shown on the attached plan. A copy 
of the request is also attached. 

The United State General Services Administration is proposing to remove/relocate existing bollards 
and planters and replace with security compliant bollards, a post and beam rail and a swing gate for 
maintenance of existing underground utilities. 

This resolution is necessary to include additional obstructions not provided in the original requests for 
bollards and planters at 1000 Liberty Avenue. The United States General Services Administration are 
proposing to replace the existing bollards and planters with new security compliant bollards, a post and beam 
rail and a swing gate for maintenance of existing underground utilities. 

Your favorable approval of this proposed Resolution is hereby recommended. 

KL:JM 
Attachments 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Lucas 
Director 

414 GRANT STREET I CITY-COUNTY BUILDING, THIRD FLOOR I 412-255-8850 


